
 

 

 

East Plean Primary School and Nursery  

Welcome back- Term 2 

                

Welcome back 
Welcome back to term 2. I hope everyone had a positive two-week break from school and feel ready for the 

term 2 learning and activities. We have lots to look forward to this term and we look forward to welcoming 

some parents in to school for sharing learning assemblies, Nativity performances, Make and Taste 

sessions and as school excursions volunteers! Please read on to find out more about all that we have 

planned this term in East Plean.                                                                                               #powerofPlean                   

Mrs Donnelly (Headteacher) 

 

Sharing Learning 

Following consultation with staff and parents, we have deactivated our school          account (Twitter). We 

do not feel this is a positive forum to be part of at present. Instead, we will be setting up Parent/ Carer 

Sharing Learning Classrooms for each class. These will be secure, safe spaces to share class learning and 

experiences with parents/ carers. Each parent/ carer will be invited to complete a Google form, giving 

permission for your child’s image to be shared on this site, providing up to date email addresses and 

acknowledging that images from Google classroom will not be copied and shared on private social media 

platforms. Once all forms have been returned Sharing Learning Classrooms will go live and parents will be 

able to share their child’s learning journey regularly. It is important to note that this facility does not offer a 

two way communication. If parents/ carers want to contact the class teacher, our school email address is 

epleanps@glow.sch.uk  We look forward to sharing learning with you in this new and safer environment. 

 

Parent Council 
A huge thank you to our Parent Council for organising and hosting our Pumpkin Patch on Sunday 13th 

October. Thank you to all who came along, to those who baked and to all stallholders for making our 

afternoon a success. 
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Learner Leadership 

 
 

Our Young Leaders of Learning will be visiting Braehead Primary School as part of our school improvement 

process. They will join Mrs Donnelly visiting Braehead Primary School on Tuesday 5th November. They will 

enjoy a tour of the school and take photographs of aspects of school life in Braehead Primary School, 

highlighting strengths of the school. These photographs will be displayed as part of a Learning Community 

Celebration in term 4.  

 

 



Mandarin Learning and Teaching 
We are delighted to welcome our Mandarin tutor, Xiaojun Li, to East Plean this term. Teacher Li  will be 

delivering Mandarin language and culture learning and teaching to Primary 5, 6 and 7 this term.  

 

Sharing Learning Assemblies 

Primary 5 parents carers are invited to their child’s Sharing Learning Assembly on Friday 8th November at 

11am. 

Primary 7 parents/ carers are invited to their child’s Sharing Learning Assembly on Friday 22nd November at 

11am. 

 

Dates of Term 2 

Poppies will be on sale in school from Monday 4th November- Monday 11th November. Collection tins for 

donations in school only. 

Parent Council Meeting Monday 4th November at 7pm 

Tuesday 5th November P6 Excursion to United Auctions 

Flu Vaccinations Primary 1-7 in school Wednesday 6th November  

Primary 5 will be visiting Dynamic Earth on Thursday 7th November 

Friday 8th November P5 Sharing Learning Assembly for parents/ carers 

Friday 8th November Nursery Make and Taste sessions begin 

Friday 15th November Children in Need Fundraising  

Monday 18th November Hopscotch Pantomime, Pinocchio, in school. Cost subsidised from school funds. 

 
Community Cafe  
Our Baristas look forward to welcoming you to school to enjoy a cuppa and chat on the Wednesday 
mornings listed: 
 
Wednesday 6th November 9.30am-10.30am 
Wednesday 20th November 9.30am-10.30am 
Wednesday 4th December 9.30am-10.30am 
Wednesday 18th December 9.30am-10.30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   Primary 1 working hard on their phonics.                Primary 6 learning outdoors, in our playground. 

Visit East Plean Primary School’s website! 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/st/eastplean/ 
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